
 
 
 

 
 
 

February 3, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parishioners, 
 
The Archdiocesan Annual Appeal begins again.  This year there is enclosed a letter 
from the Archbishop outlining the need for your support.  I join our Archbishop in 
thanking you for your generosity in years past.  In 2016, we ended up less than 
$1,000.00 short of our assessed amount.   Thanks! 
 
Our assessment for 2016 is $167,599.00.  It is an assessment and must be paid 
from other funds if the goal is not reached.  Last year, 70 parishioners each 
contributed $500.00 or more, 33 of those gifts were for $1,000.00 or more and 3 
were gifts of $10,000.00.  Such generosity is needed if we are to reach our 
assessment. 
 
The enclosed brochure and the Archbishop’s letter give all the important 
information about the Appeal and the ministries and programs that it funds.  St. 
Catherine of Siena Parish and all the Parishes and Schools of our Archdioceses are 
blessed with the on-going support and guidance of the Archdiocesan staff 
available to us at all times. 

 
I thank you for your generosity to St. Catherine of Siena Parish and for supporting 
our Archdiocese. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Fr. John Ryan 

 
Fr. John Ryan 
Pastor 
 


